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I am a resident of Colony Cove in Durham, NH. I have a home on the bay and live close to the proposed  
Eversource drilling site. I am opposed to the drilling site to begin with, as I believe it will do irreparable harm to the  
bay.  
 
Now I have learned that there is a bald eagle nest on Little Bay at the property directly next door to the  
Eversource proposed site for the Seacoast Reliability Project drilling under the bay. The nest, which overlooks  
the water from 283 Durham Point Road, is approximately 600 feet from the work site. The proximity leads me to  
believe that the nesting of the eagles would be disturbed. My understanding is that this would be in violation of  
the Bald and Golden Eagle Protection Act (16 U.S.C. 668-668c).   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer K. Carlson 
26 Colony Cove Road 
Durham, NH 03824 

 


